
 

INVITE  W ILDLIFE  INTO  YOUR  LANDSCAPE  
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Auditorium  

 Rodgers Hall 
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 Charlotte, NC   
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Thursday  

November 14, 2013 

7pm to 8pm 

 

 

CROWN 

 
 

CROWN invites you to our November 14th meeting, featuring Chris    

Matthews, Division Director, Nature Preserves and Natural Resources  
with Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation.  
 
The coyote is not native to our state   
but has recently become very common 
throughout our region and even in    
suburban Charlotte.  
 
What brings them here and how do we 
cope with this new permanent resident?  
Don’t miss this special presentation by 
Mecklenburg County’s regional expert.  

 

 
 
 
 

Please join us and bring a friend, on  
Thursday, November 14th, 7PM,  

at Queens University  

 

Free event, Free parking! 

 

Free parking is available 
along Selwyn Ave,            

and Wellsely Ave. 

We encourage you         
to carpool 

 

CROWN  
 

Charlotte,  
Reconnecting Ourselves With Nature; 

Is a chapter of the  
North Carolina Wildlife Federation 

 

November Meeting Topic: 

Charlotte’s Coyotes 
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